
 
 

 
3+ Classroom Notes 

May 2025 
 

 
May will be another busy month for the 3+ class.  
 
We will start out the month planting seeds to take care of, watch grow and take 
home. And we will start getting ready for our Mother’s Day Tea Party!  Our very 
special tea party with Mom will be on Thursday, May 8th at 12:15pm in Room 6 
(the big middle room right across the hall from our classroom.  Moms, please try 
your hardest to make other arrangements for siblings during our tea party, 
so you can enjoy a little one-on-one time with your preschooler.  Thank you 
so much! 
 
We will also practice our ABCs as we continue to learn about letters and their 
sounds.  Then we will talk about endangered animals and enjoy an amazing field 
trip to Cougar Mountain Zoo in Issaquah on Tuesday, May 20th.  Please note you 
are responsible for getting your child to the zoo (or arranging a carpool for (you 
and) your child).  We will meet at the fountain near the zoo entrance at 9:45am.  
More specific information and permission slips will be out very soon.   
 
And at the end of the month we will learn about insects.  We will make 
caterpillar/butterfly puppets and learn a new poem.  And we will finally complete 
and take home our very own counting books that we have been working on for 
the last several months! 
 
Thanks!  See you at school…  


